
Eco –schools Minutes 

 

 

Date: Tuesday 30th October 2018 

Attendees:  Amy, Lewis, Dayton, Daniel, Kylie, Matthew, Scarlett, 

Ruby, Liam, Evie,.  

All Eco-members were welcomed to the team and we discussed 

targets for this year under 4 main areas. 

Waste- Eco-school team leaders are to ensure paper bins, food bins 

and general waste bins are sorted correctly at the end of each day in 

class. KS1 members are to ensure fruit waste in placed in the food 

waste bin for composting.  

Litter – Litter picking will start from next week in the playground. 

Some children have noticed milk cartons and fruit on the playground. 

So we aim to reduce the litter by litter picking 3 times a week. We 

will remind children to use the bins outside for litter.  

School Grounds – children want to develop the outside areas further. 

They would like a lunch time gardening club in the Spring term and 



each class to grow vegetables that can be used in canteen for 

lunches.  

Electricity – A new area for use to focus on this year is electricity and 

the team have discussed regular check in classrooms where 

members will check interactive boards and lights are switched off 

when leaving the rooms. We will also check toilet lights are switched 

of when children leave.  

Competitions – We would like to run a competition in the Sping term 

for the school. The Eco-team are going to research ideas and bring 

them along to the next meeting.  

Eco –code – Each class should have their Eco-code visible for all the 

school to follow. Team members will check this in every class.  


